
From: Joel Bluhm
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: license # 20250000218 - Liquor on Sale - 934 Selby Ave StP
Date: Friday, March 7, 2025 5:18:31 PM

You don't often get email from joel@nslive.us. Learn why this is important

Not sure if I am a big fan of late-night music and possibly a drunk theater - 
-
Note: We all work and are up early for our daily jobs & School  - 
-
A Sound Curfew for the week nights would be good to have in place by 10 pm - 
-
Fridays, and Saturdays I am OK with later, but I would ask to have the neighborhood
respected for Evenings of Sunday through Thursday - Thank You 
-
This response is a collective of 9) adults within the sound barrier of 934 Selby Ave - 

Thanks for understanding - 

Joel Bluhm | 
| c. (651) 402-8168
joel@nslive.us  |
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